
Reception - Wednesday Workshops

We are pleased to say that we will be running Reception workshops on a Wednesday from 8.45am to 9.00am.  
This is an opportunity for parents to come into the classroom to do an activity with their child. 

Parents can ONLY book 1 session via https://peartreespring.schoolcloud.co.uk – places are limited.
Sessions will be on a 3 week cycle and will be added accordingly, 

so parents can book a future session.

Sessions available for the first 3 weeks:

Wednesday 2nd November 
Wednesday 9th November 

Wednesday 16th November 

Sessions for future weeks – these will be added  on Friday 18th November

If a session is not available, this means that it is fully booked.  
If you require any help with bookings or need to cancel a booking, please contact the school office on 01438 233900.

https://peartreespring.schoolcloud.co.uk/

